
From: Dustin Olson [mailto:dustin.olson.1976@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, 15 July, 2019 4:08 PM 
To: manager@pinnacle-travel.com 
Subject: Pinnacle Travel’s Manager 

 

Dear Pinnacle Travel, 
 
A new post-trip feedback is received. 

Salutation Mr 

Your Name * Dustin Olson 

Your Booking or Invoice no. 
 

Your Email * dustin.olson.1976@gmail.com  

Your Contact Number 
 

We are ready to listen, please 
input your feedback 

Fantastic service. Fantastic weekend. Perfectly 
planned at a very fair price.  
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